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Regards, 
POLMED

Dear Member 

PLEASE IGNORE THE EMAIL COMMUNICATION SENT TO YOU 
ON 11 JULY 2024 REGARDING ARREAR CONTRIBUTIONS.
POLMED would like to confirm that your contributions are up to date and that your benefits will 
not be suspended.

WE DO APOLOGISE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THAT THIS COMMUNICATION HAS CAUSED.


